INFORMATION PAPER

TO:          MEMBERS OF THE NELSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:    VICKY MORGAN, DIRECTOR OF SPECIAL EDUCATION

CC:           JANICE LANTZ, SUPERINTENDENT

DATE:      JANUARY 15, 2008
ISSUE:      TRANSITION OF SPECIAL NEEDS POPULATION
INFORMATION:      A PRESENTATION WILL BE MADE TO THE BOARD OF 




EDUCATION ON “CARDINAL CREATIONS”.   THIS 




PROGRAM WAS BEGUN TO HELP TRANSITION SOME OF 

THE SPECIAL NEEDS POPULATION AND TO MIMIC SOME    OF THE SAME WORK SKILLS THAT STUDENTS MUST HAVE IN THE WORKING WORLD.




TWO STUDENTS AND A SPECIAL NEEDS TEACHER WILL 




BE IN ATTENDANCE AT THE BOARD MEETING TO TALK




ABOUT THE PROGRAM AND THEY WILL BRING SOME OF 




THEIR PROJECTS TO SHARE WITH YOU.  THEY WILL 

TALK ABOUT SOME OF THE PROJECTS THAT THEY WILL    BE WORKING ON IN THE NEAR FUTURE.

